
January 18, 2024 

Dear Costco Member,

Subject:  Notice of Discontinuation of Delivery of Tobacco Products

Effective February 19, 2024, Costco Business Center will discontinue delivery of 
tobacco products.

We understand that this change impacts member's businesses and we apologize for 
the inconvenience.  Yet, this is a necessary decision for the safety of our delivery staff.

We remain committed to our partnership with tobacco resellers.  All tobacco 
products will remain available for walk-in purchase at most Costco Business Center 
locations.  We have a selection of over 250 tobacco products readily available for 
resale purchase.  You can find your nearest Costco Business Center using “Find a 
Warehouse” on CostcoBusinessDelivery.com. For more details about purchasing 
tobacco for resale in warehouse, visit CostcoBusinessDelivery.com Customer Service 
on our website and select “Resale and Tobacco.”

Sincerely,

 

Robert Parker
Senior Vice President, Costco Business Center

999 Lake Drive •  Issaquah, WA 98027 •  1-800-788-9968  •  CostcoBusinessDelivery.com

Scan the QR code to find your nearest Costco Business Center warehouse.


